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CEO: Sian Thomas 

25 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 11 Easter Revision Programme 
 

With the first GCSE exams now only 24 school days away, revision and exam preparation are at the 
forefront of all our minds.  

Your child has now successfully completed their Pre-Public Examinations and has received their results 
today. Teachers are currently assessing these papers and analysing the results to formulate a plan for 
the remaining weeks. With Easter just around the corner, it is critical that students have a clear 
revision plan to ensure there are ‘No wasted weeks’ at this time.  

This year, we are offering a range of opportunities to give students the chance to receive revision 
sessions from subject experts; this is in addition to the extensive intervention and revision programme 
that is already running daily here at LeAF. On any of the days below students are not expected to 
wear uniform and should bring a packed lunch or snacks if they wish to stay for the duration of the 
day. 

Please find below the revision timetable over Easter:  
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We strongly encourage students to reflect on their PPE results and sign up for the session/s they feel would 
help them make the most progress. Students can sign up with their teachers during lessons.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank staff for volunteering to give up their time in order to help our students during 
the holidays #TeamLeAF. 
 
I wish you all a happy Easter. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Percival 
Vice Principal (Quality of Education) 
 

 

 
 
 
 
         


